

Allegheny City Central Association

P.O. Box 6255 Pittsburgh, PA 15212-0255 Phone: (412) 465-0192 Email: info@accapgh.org

Website: www.alleghenycitycentral.org

General Membership Meeting Minutes Monday, May 13, 2019 Fabled Table, 7:00 p.m.

In Attendance (29)

Lukas Bagshaw, Amir Boroumand, Beth Boroumand, John Canning, Maggie Connor, Patrick Dexter, Bill Donovan, Nan Donovan, Chris Gates, Joan Gielas, Donna Green, Jerrold Green, Arthur James, Sandra Kniess, Deborah McCree, Bill McDowell, Deirdre Menchaca, Gregory Mucha, Molly Onufer, Neil Parham, Nick Ross, Sherah Rothman, Vincent Salvino, David Solosko, Richard Thompson, Erin Tobin, Wrenna Watson, Andrew Wickesberg, Matt Williamson

Introduction

The regular monthly meeting for the membership of the Allegheny City Central Association was held on Monday, May 13, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the meeting room at Fabled Table. The meeting was presided by Patrick Dexter and recorded by Nick Ross.

Announcements/General Discussion

Wickesberg motioned to approve the April General Membership minutes; seconded by Salvino. Motion passes.

Wrenna Watson from the Office of Councilwoman Harris took additional 2019 street paving requests.

Molly Onufer from the Office of Community Affairs made a number of announcements for upcoming city programs and events.

Patrick Dexter held Board of Directors election procedures. Lukas Bagshaw, Maggie Connor, and Beth Bouramand are new candidates. Dexter motioned to accept all new and returning Board members up for election; seconded by Mucha. Motion passes.

Erin Tobin of the Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy discussed the upcoming Allegheny Commons Promenade project. Project will be done in two phases scheduled for 2020 and 2021 respectively.

Dexter walked those in attendance through the Master Plan process including a review of the 2009 Plan and what items have been accomplished. Discussion was held about the value of doing the plan in general, and what steps to take going forward.

Dexter announced that June 13th is tentatively scheduled for the next Garden Theater Block community meetings for the next phase of the project. Discussion will be around the proposed infill building to replace what was recently demolished.

